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Builders still struggling with credit conditions
A survey of Master Builders members has revealed that 61 per cent of Victorian commercial builders experienced clients pull out of potential projects due to finance problems this quarter. 

Conducted by Victoria’s peak building industry body, the Master Builders Association, the Building Trends survey also indicated that lending conditions were becoming more stringent.

Master Builders Executive Director, Brian Welch, said the ongoing effects of the Global Financial Crisis (GFC) were still resonating throughout Victoria’s building industry, although there are a few green shoots coming through.
“Our survey results continue to report that credit markets are still extremely tight.  Lenders are still cautious when considering credit access for commercial builders and their clients,” he said.

”However, conditions have stabilised somewhat this quarter compared to the final quarter of 2008 - where 72 per cent of head contractors reported having lost projects due to finance problems. 
“Until lending is freed-up, the commercial construction industry will continue to face tough times.”

Key survey statistics:
· During the past three months, 61 per cent of Victorian construction companies had potential construction projects fall-through due to clients being unable to secure finance;
· When asked about their company’s ability to access credit:

· 44 per cent said credit access had deteriorated during the past 3 months;

· 46 per cent said credit access had remained stable during the past 3 months; and,

· No respondents said it had improved. 
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Further information: 
Brian Welch, Executive Director, 0411 501 075
Media enquiries: 
Greg Haraldson, Media Adviser, 0438 427 766 gharaldson@mbav.com.au
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